Travel advice for Hibs'’ fans
heading to Dumbarton
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Hibs’' supporters travelling to Dumbarton tomorrow evening (08
April, kick off 7.45pm) are advised the match is ticket only,
meaning there will be no pay at the gate.

The Hibernian Ticket Office will be open from lOam-5pm as
usual on Wednesday, with tickets available for the Dumbarton
game in addition to Sunday’s Edinburgh Derby, the William Hill
Scottish Cup Semi Final and 2015-2016 Season Tickets.

Hibernian supporters attending the fixture against Dumbarton
at the Bet Butler Stadium, Castle Road, Dumbarton (G82 13J])
will occupy the west side of the Main Stand at the stadium.

Supporters coaches will be parked in Leven Street under police
direction, supporters choosing to travel by car can park at
the stadium and a small charge will apply.

Parking is also available away from the ground out with the
restricted area. Fans should allow extra time to travel to
Dumbarton and up to date traffic information is available on
the Traffic Scotland website or on Twitter @trafficscotland.

Fans should also be aware that if they choose to park at the
stadium they

will not be permitted to leave the car park until it is safe
to do so and there is likely to be a delay of about 15/20
minutes.
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